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               3rd September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our topic on Romans, your child will be visiting Hadrian’s Wall on Tuesday 1st October 2019.
As Hadrian’s Wall is quite far away, we will be leaving school at 8.50am, so please ensure your child arrives at school in plenty of time.  We will be travelling by coach and will return to school at approximately 5.00pm.
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and two drinks (no fizzy or energy drinks).  If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch and one drink will be provided, but please provide your child with a second drink, as they will be out for the whole day.
During the day we will be training with a ‘real’ Roman soldier, explaining the history of Hadrian’s Wall and walking around the remains of the Roman fort.
The school is heavily subsidising the cost of the trip but we ask for a contribution of £8.00 towards entry.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled.
Please pay via your ParentPay account by Tuesday 24th September.  If you have not yet set up your ParentPay account, or need assistance in doing so, please contact the school office as soon as possible for assistance.
Yours faithfully
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A Dixon

Headteacher
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.
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Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above. 

